
 
 

Year 5 

       Summer 1 2024 Newsletter         
 

     Welcome to our Summer 1 half termly newsletter! 

We hope you enjoyed the Easter break and the children are ready to get back to school! 

Summer Term 2 is an exciting term with our Year 5 trip to Newcastle University to visit 

their Geography department and to learn about careers involving Geography. 

REMINDERS:  

READING BOOKS: ***Please send your child’s reading books into school EVERY DAY so that they can read with their 
teacher*** 

PE DAYS are: Wednesday pm and Friday am (outdoor).   

Please provide your child with suitable, weather appropriate PE clothes, ideally school uniform hoodie and navy 
joggers, or, shorts and t shirt for the upcoming warmer days. 

Please send your child into school already dressed in their school PE kit and suitable footwear.  

Earrings are NOT to be worn on PE days. 

 

WATER BOTTLES: Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle each day. 

HOMEWORK: Homework will continue to comprise of Maths and Times Tables and an English or Spellings 
task, to be handed in by Friday of each week. 

IMPORTANT DATES SUMMER TERM 1:  

School opens Monday 15th April    

School closes Friday 24th May             

Year 5 Trip to Newcastle University: Thursday 16th May. 

Father Andrew will be letting us know about the date of our year group mass at Immaculate Heart. 

Should you have any queries, please contact the Year 5 staff at yearfiveatsotsrcp@gmail.com 

Regards, 
Mrs Hodgkins, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Connon.     

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


